
 
 
FOX SCHOLARSHIP 
 
The VMATYC Glenn Fox memorial Mathematics and 
Computer Science Scholarship Committee is seeking 
qualified applicants for the 2013-2014 academic year.  The 
scholarship award is for $500 per semester. 

 
Applicants must intend to major in mathematics, computer science, or mathematics 
education and demonstrate potential for success in any of these areas. Preference will be 
given to those candidates who intend to teach mathematics or computer science. 
 
Specific details concerning the application requirements and process can be found on the 
VMATYC website at http://www.vmatyc.org/index.php/vmatyc-information/fox-
scholarship.  Applicants will complete the application, provide official transcripts of 
college work, and three letters of reference. Applications are due no later than Friday, 
August 9, 2013. 
 
Applications are to be mailed to: 
John Gallo 
Virginia Beach Campus 
Tidewater Community College 
1700 College Crescent 
Virginia Beach, VA 23453 
 
VCCS MTH and CSC faculty members are urged to announce and promote this 
worthwhile opportunity for students! 
 

 


